

Princeton USG Senate Meeting

July 24, 2022 9:00 PM EST

Yeh and NCW Delayed Opening (*The Prince* article and original memo from administration)

https://www.dailyprincetonian.com/article/2022/07/new-college-west-yeh-princeton-housing-construction-issues-incomplete-fall-2022



July 20, 2022

Dear Student Members of Yeh College and New College West,

We look forward to welcoming you to campus this fall, and especially to the newlyconstructed buildings of Yeh College and New College West. We're very excited to see these new residential spaces come to life. As our colleagues finish the last touches on these lovely new buildings, we're busy preparing to welcome the largest incoming Princeton undergraduate class ever, and planning Orientation and start-of-year events for all.

Construction teams are currently still working to ensure that the eight new residence halls and the rest of the twelve-acre site will be ready for you. But it's possible that some common spaces may not be complete when you arrive this fall. If some spaces—for example, the ceramics studio and performance spaces—remain unfinished at first, we promise to keep you informed about when they'll be available for you to use.

Although less likely, it's also possible that some of you will receive temporary, alternate room assignments on campus before you move to your permanent academic year housing in Yeh College and New College West.

Out of an abundance of caution—and because of pandemic-era supply chain challenges and other obstacles to on-time completion—some existing undergraduate dorm rooms have been reserved for students who may need a temporary housing assignment before moving to their permanent rooms. First-year students would be assigned rooms in the former First College dorms. Returning students would be assigned to vacant rooms across campus.

Any temporary assignments for first-year students would keep roommates and RCA groups together. As much as possible, returning roommates also would be placed together or near one another. Finally, any short-term assignments will meet the needs of students for whom housing accommodations have already been approved.

All Class of 2026 housing assignments will be emailed to your Princeton address on Thursday, July 21. If you will first be moving into a temporary alternate room assignment, we will notify you by August 15. We hope swing space will not prove necessary, and you'll all be able to move directly into your regularly assigned rooms. Over the next few weeks, updated information will be available at <a href="https://linearchy.org/linearc

We're very proud of Yeh and New College West. We can't wait for you to see these new residential colleges, even if your full use of everything they have to offer is slightly delayed.

We look forward to seeing you on campus soon.

With our best wishes.

Prof. Asif Ghazanfar, Head of Yeh College Prof. AnneMarie Luijendijk, Head of New College West W. Rochelle Calhoun, Vice President for Campus Life Iill Dolan. Dean of the College

Sustainability Committee Handbook

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YoElsVHWDcNOInSdTh4yuN-9SJou1ov7qBl-UMvo7Ao/edit?usp=drivesdk

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZNOEZBvEhjY2psS_IB0Z4ptOtHHIdBTDr3kbnAWy6V8/edit?usp=sharing



Princeton USG Senate Meeting

July 24, 2022 9:00 PM EST

Reform Project Feedback

Survey to be filled out *by our meeting tomorrow night*: https://forms.gle/oFJKehB2r9tgw5R7A

A more thorough version of the feedback form: https://forms.gle/Xy2aqrg34WTwF1cE6

Generic feedback form: https://forms.gle/EAgEhDkxPXF2Wec19